Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: November 14, 2022 at 1:30pm via Zoom
Minutes read and approved

Old business from minutes

1) Calvin will lead the November 14th Library Board Meeting.

2) October is a busy month with many community events happening. Some of the events that Alyssa has signed up to attend are the Omak Harvest Festival, Trunk or Treat organized by the Support Center, and the Career Fair for high school students held October 26th at the Agri-plex.

3) The next Lego competition will be held October 28th with the winning creation put on display. At the last competition there were 18-20 participants. A Lego Club, to be held two times a month,

is planned for next year.

4) The display for this month is Diversity Awareness. The Library hopes to raise awareness of people with special needs and backgrounds in our world and community.

5) The library remodel is scheduled to happen in 2023 or 2024. Alyssa will attend community groups and meetings to inform the public about what the library has to offer and to encourage discussion on what people would like to have as part of the remodel. When the “Town Halls” are held, people can then offer their ideas.

Bills presented for approval for payment

· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- $32.52
· WDB Janitorial- window cleaning- $121.00

· City of Omak- water and sewer- $155.16

· PUD- power- $355.14
New business

· We have a display for Native American Heritage month out right now. The books are mainly authors who are Native American with mainly Native American illustrators as well. 

· We have expanded our Craft and Chat to have the first program of the month as a class where people who come can learn a new technique or pattern. We are hoping this will help expand people’s knowledge of different types of things you can do. 

· Lego Improv was a success with 21 people showing up! We will be starting a Lego Master Jr. club at the library to continue to inspire children to work on their engineering, problem solving, and creativity, while also having fun! 
· On December 9th at 3:30 we will have Afternoon Crafting at the Library for Children with special needs or disabilities. This will be in partnership with Parent to Parent. 

· December 1st we will start Dungeons and Dragons at the Library in partnership with Diced and Dangerous, a local group. This will start at 3:30pm and be the 1st and 3rd Thursdays with a different campaign each time!
Actions Taken
Next Meeting December 12, 2022 at 1:30pm via Zoom
